
“Future Leaders” Double Degree Program Info Session 
 
Dear students,  
 
Peking University Guanghua School of Management is scheduling a virtual information 
session for the “Future Leaders” Double Degree Undergraduate Program on April. 25, 2024, 
8:00pm-9:00pm Beijing Time. The admissions officers will share details about academics, 
campus life, application process, and scholarships. 
 
Agenda of the info session: 
8:00pm-8:20pm: Introduction of the program by the admissions officer 
8:20pm-8:40pm: Experience sharing by current students/alumni 
8:40pm-9:00pm: Q&A 
 
Sign up here: https://guanghua.mike-x.com/9TZHQ 
 

 
 
About the “Future Leaders” Program 
Partnering with 13 of the world's best business schools, The “Future Leaders” Program 
allows students to gain an understanding of their local markets while also immersing them in 
one of the fastest-growing and most dynamic economies in the world: China. This program 
will admit top students with outstanding leadership potential from its partner institutions. 
After completing their first two years of study at their home university, students will live and 
study together with classmates of diverse backgrounds from all over the world, including 
students from China, for two more years as a single cohort at Guanghua School of 
Management, Peking University, the No.1 university in China, according to QS ranking 2024.  
 
Students who successfully complete this program receive both Bachelor degrees from your 
home university and Peking University. Meet our students here: 
https://futureleaders.gsm.pku.edu.cn/Community/Meet_Our_Students.htm 

https://futureleaders.gsm.pku.edu.cn/index.htm
https://futureleaders.gsm.pku.edu.cn/Community/Meet_Our_Students.htm


 

Full scholarship 
PKU Guanghua will cover full tuition fees, provide on-campus housing, and provide a 
monthly stipend for admitted applicants. Supplemental scholarships providing additional 
support to particularly outstanding students are also available based on demonstrated 
academic excellence and potential. 
 
Application Timeline 
Application Period for 2025 Intake: TBA on Keio University Student Website 
Classes Begin: Early September 2025 
 
Ask a student 
Have questions about what it’s like to be a PKU student? Send an email to 
futureleaders@gsm.pku.edu.cn and you’ll be matched with a current student who can 
answer your questions!  
 
Kind regards, 
PKU Guanghua “Future Leaders” Program Team 

https://www.students.keio.ac.jp/mt/fbc/class/program/fbc-beijingdd.html
mailto:futureleaders@gsm.pku.edu.cn

